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December 21, 2021 
 
South Huron 
322 Main Street, South 
Box 759 
Exeter, ON  N0M 1S6 
 
Attention:  Rebekah Msuya-Collison, Director of Legistlative Services/Clerk 
 
Dear:  Ms. Msuya-Collison 
 
RE: Upper Thames River Conservation Authority’s Transition Plan 
 
 
The Upper Thames River Conservation Authority, at its meeting held on November 23, 2021, 
approved the enclosed Transition Plan. 
 
The UTRCA’s Transition Plan was prepared to comply with, Ontario Regulation 687/21: Transition 
Plans and Agreements for Programs and Services  under section 21.1.4 (2) of the Conservation 
Authorities Act.  
 
A Transition Plan is to be provided from each Conservation Authority within your jurisdiction and 
will be submitted to the MECP prior to December 31, 2021. We look forward to an opportunity to 
discuss the Conservation Authorities regulations passed this fall. It would be appreciated to 
receive the primary contact at your office who will act as a lead while we work though the 
regulatory changes. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
 
Tracy Annett, General Manager 
 
Enclosure: UTRCA’s Transition Plan  
Cc:  Dan Best, CAO 
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